Diane Holt

From: walker3@mindspring.com

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 10:02 AM

To: beverly.barker@puc.idaho.gov; Diane Holt
Subject: Case Comment Form: Selena Walker

Name: Selena Walker
Case Number: EAG-W-18-01
Email: walker3@mindspring.com
Telephone: 2085985193
Address: 298 N 2nd St

Eagle Idaho, 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle water company

Comment: Please do not allow Suez to purchase Eagle Water. | believe they do not have Eagle resident's best interest in
mind and | feel like they can't maintain the system they have now, their rates are ridiculously high, and routinely over
charge. | am on a fixed budget and feel like a 300% rate increase is uncalled for to only bring added problems to our
area. The City of Eagle and its residents are better off managing the water system. Thank you

Unique Identifier: 159.118.152.170



